
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Week 8
Celebrating being 

HOOKED ON LEARNING  
Rooms 1,2,3,6,7

The Teachers in our team are 

Mrs Kate Pearce Room 1
Mrs Clare O’Connor Room 2 - Team 
Leader
Miss Jo-Anne Oats Room 3
Mrs Kennis Howie Room 6
Mrs Chanelle Wootton Room 7
Mrs Bronwyn McKay - Teacher release
Mrs Robyn Rutherford - Deputy 
Principal

It is wonderful to see our 
tamariki settled and 
enjoying school during 
these unique covid times. 
We appreciate your 
ongoing support. 

This term we have been working on getting to know each other, developing 
positive relationships  and playing cooperatively together.  We are 
encouraging independence and supporting our students to learn school and 
classroom routines.



We have been focussing on 
our Key Competencies….

Managing Self - Well Being
Participating and 
Contributing - Belonging
Relating to Others - 
Contribution                         
Thinking - Exploration
Using Language, Texts and 
Symbols - Communication

We had lots of 
fun riding bikes 
with Cath from 
Bike Taupo.



Diary Dates 

Week 11 11 April Board of Trustees Meeting

Week 11 14 April Last day Term 1

Term 2 2 May First day Term 2

Netball
If your child is interested in playing netball this season and has not registered 
yet, please email the office office@taupoprimary.school.nz with your child’s 
name, room number and year level.

The cost to play is $55 for Year 3 and Year 4 players and $60 for Year 5 and Year 
6 players.  Payments can be made online to Taupo Primary School, bank 
account number:

02   0316   0129484   00

Scholastic Book Orders

Please have orders in to LOOP (order 
details in brochure) for Book Club Issue 
2 by the 5th April to ensure delivery 
before the end of the term. If you need 
an extra copy or didn't get one please 
get your child to come to the library to 
get one.  Thank you

Triennial School Board Elections 2022
The  Triennial Board Elections will be held in September this year.  We will 
have 3 parent elect places.  If any parents are interested in standing for 
the Board of Trustees and want to find out more, please contact the 
school office.

mailto:office@taupoprimary.school.nz


Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


